
 

 

 

 

Alpine Mtn Board Minutes 

Friday, March 25, 2022 

Board Members 
Jerry Milbourn 
Doris Pace 
David Urion 
Ann Gabrielson 
Ken Lugo 
Paris Eldridge 
 
Subject: Vote and fill Vice Presidential Vacancy 
 
Jerry Milbourn sent an email to the Alpine Mountain community asking for interested parties to 
apply for the Vice President position opening.  Dave Morrison was the only candidate to 
volunteer.  The board voted unanimously to appoint Dave for the Vice President position. Dave’s 
appointment will be effective March 26, 2022.   
 
Our next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 12, 2022, 7:00 p.m.  

 


